
 

   

  

 

STUDIO THEATRE PRESENTS NEWSLETTER  

As you know, Studio Theatre is closed for the time being due to COVID-

19. Rest assured, we plan to reopen as soon as the pandemic is under 

control and the restrictions are lifted to bring you the entertainment we 

are all craving.   

  

We have postponed our two upcoming productions of Tempting 

Providence, which was to open April 23rd, and This Year Next Year, 

previously scheduled for May 28th. If you have purchased a season's pass 

or individual tickets for these plays, we are pleased to announce that we 

have moved both plays into our 2020/21 season. We will let you know the 

dates soon. Tickets for the original runs will be honoured for the 

rescheduled dates. If you are still interested in seeing the show, please 

hold on to your tickets. We also suggest adding your email address to our 

“STUDIO THEATRE PRESENTS” mailing list so that we can keep you up 

to date on our plans. Go to our website, studiotheatreperth.com to sign up. 

 

If the new dates don't work for you, here are your options: 

 

1. As a not-for-profit theatre, we ask for your support during this time of 

crisis and that you consider donating the value of your ticket(s) back to 

the theatre for a  tax receipt. 

 

2. We will issue a gift certificate of the same value as your tickets which 

will not expire and will be valid on any upcoming Studio Theatre  show. 

 

3. You may contact Tickets Please ticketsplease.ca to request a refund 

(minus the service fee). 

 

Although we know that the future  is uncertain, in the coming months, 

we plan to announce our next season. As usual, it will include a robust 
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line-up of plays, concerts, musicals, movies and documentaries. We can’t 

wait to share it with you!  

  

We regret that Studio Theatre is unable to offer subscriptions this season. 

We need to be flexible with our play schedule and to adapt to changing 

requirements, such as maintaining social distancing and restrictions on 

the size of gatherings. All tickets will be sold individually through Tickets 

Please and our Box Office. Thanks for your understanding. 

  

The COVID-19 pandemic has demonstrated how Canadians can work 

together to adapt to a crisis. As a Not-for-Profit Registered Charity, Studio 

Theatre will feel the impact of this crisis immensely. However, we hope to 

reopen as soon as we are able - something exciting to come back to when 

the time is right. Your support of the Arts will never be more meaningful! 

 

When this is over, and when it is safe to do so, we will once again gather 

as a community. We will be moved, inspired and entertained, and we will 

begin the process of moving forward together. 

  

Thank you for your patience and understanding, and we look forward to 

welcoming you back soon. Meanwhile, stay safe, healthy and take care of 

each other. 

 

Your Friends at Studio Theatre 
  

 
  

 
 


